Joanne Steer

From:

Sent: 25 September 2024 13:52

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Application 3/2024/0737 - consultation expiry date 03/10/2024
Categories: TO PRINT

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Ben,

Application 3/2024/0737

The Forest of Bowland National Landscape supports this application.
The Farming in Protected Landscapes team has been working with the applicant and funding has been secured to
fund 80% of the cost of the repairs via the FiPL programme. This is subject to Listed Building Consent and Bat

Licences being approved.

The Farming in Protected Landscapes programme is a part of Defra’s Agricultural Transition Plan. It offers funding to
farmers and land managers in National Landscapes, National Parks and the Norfolk Broads.

The programme supports projects that:

e support nature recovery
e mitigate the impacts of climate change
e provide opportunities for people to discover, enjoy and understand the landscape and its cultural heritage

e support nature-friendly, sustainable farm businesses

The Farming in Protected Landscapes programme has been developed by Defra with the support of National
Landscapes and National Park staff from across England.

It will run to March 2025.

Kind regards

NOTE: | work part-time and my working days are Monday,Tuesday and % day Wednesday

Farming in Protected Landscapes Programme Officer
https://www.forestofbowland.com/farming-protected-landscapes

Forest of Bowland National Landscape

Kettledrum, 6 Root Hill Estate Yard, Whitewell Road
Dunsop Bridge, Clitheroe, Lancashire BB7 3AY
01200 448000

www.forestofbowland.com
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.
It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.





